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MEMORANDUM 

 
Appreciation for Security Grille Funding 

 
Item Type:  Information Memorandum 

Prepared For:  Mayor and City Council 

Date:  August 21, 2024 

From:   Library Advisory Board 

Through:  Dave Berry, Library Director 

 
At its meeting on August 20, 2024, the Library Advisory Board voted to express its gratitude to the 
Mayor and City Council of Homer for providing funding to install a security grille at the front entrance 
of the library. Having a grille in place will enhance the library’s value to the community and extend 
the library’s services, giving the people of Homer greater benefit from the existing meeting room. It’s 
a big step in responding to the demands of a growing society.  
 
The motion of thanks passed with unanimous support from all members of the LAB. Thank you for 
your hard work on behalf of the Homer community. 
 

Recommendation: 

For appreciation and thanks. 
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